
 
 

 

 

 

The Budget Committee at its meeting on Monday, November 9, 2015 approved adoption of the 
amended recommendation as follows: 

1. that a decision on removing the Park Lawn Streetcar Loop from the TTC’s Capital 
Budget be deferred until the City reports back on the reset Waterfront transit; and  

2. that the Budget Committed adopt the item as amended and approve forwarding this 
report to the TTC Board for further forwarding to the City Clerk in response to City 
Council’s request from its meeting on March 10-11, 2015, to the City Planning and 
Transportation Services Departments, and to Metrolinx. 


